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Summercamp Tulips in Oberstdorf  
 

For many years it is a tradition that the Shorttrack Summercamp donates every year a 
1000 tulip bulbs to the city of Oberstdorf. Every year an other colour of tulips is handed 
out. The municipality of Oberstdorf have them planted all over the City. Because the 
tulip bulbs last for many years every year more and more tulips can be seen. It is Spring 
Time now and all over the City of Oberstdorf the tulips come in full  flower now. It is a 
special thank you to the people of Oberstdorf for all what they do for the sport and for 

the Oberstdorf Shorttrack Summercamp.  


